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James Tarlton 

Student ID: 000601147 
 

Dear Jim,  

 

Congratulations! You have successfully completed the first semester of your MBA education and have 

one-third of the program behind you! The faculty and staff of the Professional MBA program sincerely 

hope that you already can attest to the return on investment that the program is intended to deliver. We are 

confident that the balance of the program will provide additional opportunities for you to learn, grow and 

excel, both personally and professionally. 

 

In the meantime, we are pleased to provide you with your Semester 1 grades:  

 

• Based on your classroom work—including homework assignments, in-class assignments, class 
participation and attendance—you have earned an A for the 12-credit hour course titled 
Executive Core 1, BUAD 551. 
 

• Based on your oral presentation and your project deliverables, you have earned an B+ for the 3-
hour course titled Management Project 1, BUAD 561. 

 

You should be proud of your achievement and know that your work, commitment and contribution to the 

class have been—and will continue to be—important and valued.    

 

We especially appreciate your feedback as we strive to make the Professional MBA program the most 

impactful educational experience it can be for you and all of our ProMBA students. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
 

Molly Kinard, MBA 

ProMBA Director 
 

 

mailto:ProMBA@utk.edu

